
  anger 3709 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  anger 3709 # orge {or-gay'}; from 3713; properly, desire (as a
reaching forth or excitement of the mind), i.e. (by analogy,)
violent passion (ire, or [justifiable] abhorrence); by
implication punishment: -- {anger}, indignation, vengeance,
wrath.[ql

  angry 3710 # orgizo {or-gid'-zo}; from 3709; to provoke or
enrage, i.e. (passively) become exasperated: -- be {angry}
(wroth).[ql

  angry 3711 # orgilos {org-ee'-los}; from 3709; irascible: --
soon {angry}.[ql

  be 3710 # orgizo {or-gid'-zo}; from 3709; to provoke or enrage,
 i.e. (passively) become exasperated: -- {be} angry (wroth).[ql

  indignation 3709 # orge {or-gay'}; from 3713; properly, desire
(as a reaching forth or excitement of the mind), i.e. (by
analogy,) violent passion (ire, or [justifiable] abhorrence); by
implication punishment: -- anger, {indignation}, vengeance,
wrath.[ql

  soon 3711 # orgilos {org-ee'-los}; from 3709; irascible: --
{soon} angry.[ql

  vengeance 3709 # orge {or-gay'}; from 3713; properly, desire
(as a reaching forth or excitement of the mind), i.e. (by
analogy,) violent passion (ire, or [justifiable] abhorrence); by
implication punishment: -- anger, indignation, {vengeance},
wrath.[ql

  wrath 3709 # orge {or-gay'}; from 3713; properly, desire (as a
reaching forth or excitement of the mind), i.e. (by analogy,)
violent passion (ire, or [justifiable] abhorrence); by
implication punishment: -- anger, indignation, vengeance,
{wrath}.[ql

  wroth 3710 # orgizo {or-gid'-zo}; from 3709; to provoke or
enrage, i.e. (passively) become exasperated: -- be angry
({wroth}).[ql
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